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           TO:  All Enforcement Agencies and Magistrates 
 
SUBJECT:  Registration Expiration Date Extensions for Virginia and Connecticut 
 
Virginia 
 
Due to the impact of severe weather, all vehicle registrations that were scheduled to expire 
on October 31, 2012 are extended through November 9, 2012.  Therefore, Virginia requests 
that each jurisdiction delay enforcement for these vehicle registrations through     
November 9, 2012. This extension includes registrations under the International 
Registration Plan.  
 
Any questions regarding this matter may be directed to the Virginia DMV Law 
Enforcement Information Services at (804) 367-6867.    
 
Connecticut 
 
Connecticut is requesting that each jurisdiction delay enforcement for apportioned vehicles 
registered to Penske Truck Leasing Co. LP. All accounts have been renewed for the period 
effective November 1, 2012 through October 31, 2013, but the carrier has not received        
the cab cards.  The carrier will have cab cards in all vehicles by midnight on           
November 10, 2012. Therefore, Connecticut requests that enforcement for these apportioned 
vehicles be delayed through November 10, 2012.  If you have any questions regarding 
verification of a registration, please contact (860) 263-5281.  
  
Please share this information with appropriate staff, including all road patrol enforcement.  
Thank you.   
  
              Barbara J. Fiala 
              Commissioner 


